Veldran, Katherine

Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
4/10/2015 11:43:49 AM

RE: FGI Shirt Request

Yes.

From: Clark, Alex [mailto:aclark@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 11:15 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley

Subject: FGI Shirt Request

Hey ladies - While Ford isn't playing in the FGI, would it be possible for him to get a FGI shirt? He's a large.
Thanks - Alex

Alex Clark

Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce

1201 Main Street, Suite 1600

Columbia, SC 29201

803.737.0685 direct

www.SCcommerce.com
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